
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 3/14/2024 7:07:31 AM
Subject: Nowruz Proclamation - Monday, Mar 18

Good morning Mayor and Council,

You are invited to participate in the reading of the Nowruz Proclamation on Monday, March 18, 2024 at 1:00 pm in 
the third floor foyer.

As Nowruz coincides with spring break, in-lieu of an in-Council proclamation presentation, Amir Bajehkian, the 
President of the Third Bridge Foundation and a leader from the Iranian community, has requested that Council read 
the Nowruz proclamation for members of the community and staff in the third floor foyer. This will be take place 
alongside the Haft Seen table, which is set up annually in recognition of this Official Celebration and Observance.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out to Natti Schmid,
at natti.schmid@vancouver.ca.

Best, 
Paul

 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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